
 

  

Thursday 1st May, 2025 

Dear Brynnau Primary Families, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

At Brynnau Primary School, we are incredibly proud of the strong sense of community that surrounds our children 
every day. It’s thanks to the continued support of our families that we are able to create memorable experiences, 
enrich learning, and provide opportunities that go beyond the classroom. 

As you may already be aware, our Parent Teacher Association (PTA) sadly folded last term after years of support. We 
would now like to relaunch and build a new team of friends. 

We’re reaching out today to invite you to become part of something truly special—The Friends of Brynnau Primary 
School. 

This dedicated group of parents, carers, grandparents, local community members, and staff will work together to 
raise valuable funds that directly benefit our children. From school trips to playground equipment, creative 
workshops to celebration events—your involvement helps bring these opportunities to life. 

Whether you can spare an hour now and then, help at events, bring new fundraising ideas, support the children with 
reading, help with trips to the woods, or improve the school grounds—there is a place for you on our team. No 
experience is needed—just a passion for making a difference. 

Joining is a great way to: 

• Connect with other families 
• Support your child’s school experience 
• Have fun while giving back to the school community 

If you are interested, know someone who might be, or are simply curious, we would love you to join us on Friday 9th 
May at 2:30 pm for a coffee and a chat. 

Together, we can make Brynnau Primary even better for our children. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs B Atkin 

Headteacher 


